
PRINCIPAL’S NEWSLETTER 

May 2021 
     

            May marks the last month of school for the 2020-2021 school year. It seems that this year has 

gone by exceptionally quickly.  We have conquered a lot this year. We are #turtlestrong ! 

               All students will be dismissed at 1:40 PM on May 25,26,27, 28 

               This month during the last week of school your child may pay 2:00 dollars on Tuesday, May 

25 and they may dress casual on May 25,26,27, 28.  All students will be given a ticket to show they 

have paid for the week. Sneakers only however they may dress casually. All proceeds go towards 

funds for student assemblies, field trips and teacher appreciations. 

 All 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students will be finishing up their state testing this month. We look 

forward to seeing our awesome scores. See dates below.  

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 3-7. Please remember to show your teachers some love 

during this week. Wednesday send in their favorite candy and Friday send in a homemade Card or 

Flowers.        

National Police Week is May 9-17. We would like to honor our Law Enforcement Officers 

with “Bagels, Donuts and Coffee” at 9 am on Thursday, May 13, 2021. Parents and guardians if you 

are a law enforcement officer, please join us that day. Please RSVP with Ms. Shelly @772-978-8190. 

We appreciate all that you do for our families in Indian River County.  

Parents if you have a graduating Senior that attended Sebastian Elementary our Seniors will 

return to “The Nest” for their Turtle Strut on May 19.  The seniors will walk through the hallways 

and our students will cheer them on.  

I would like to personally congratulate those students who will earn Academic and Behavior 

Awards at the End of the Year Award Ceremonies.  The dates are listed below for our ceremonies. 

To our 5th grade Sea Turtle students and families; I wish you much success as you “navigate” the 

waters of your middle school years. Our students are the best and the brightest students in Indian 

River County and I know that you will make us proud. I hope that everyone has a safe and enjoyable 

summer. Students in grades K-4 do not forget to work on your Principal’s challenge over the summer. 

We have lots of events happening this month. Please see the dates listed below. Enjoy your Summer 

Break! 

• 3rd grade Math FSA: May 11 and May 12. 

• 4th, and 5th grade Math FSA Testing- May 13, 14 

• 4th and 5th grade Reading FSA Testing: May 17, 18 

• 5th grade Science Statewide Assessment: May 20-21 

• Law Enforcement Appreciation: May 13, 2021 9:00 AM 

• Sea Turtle “Senior Strut” Class of 2021 on May 19 @ 1:45 PM 

• Fifth Grade Graduation May 25:  6 PM @ SRHS 

• First Grade Awards: May 24: 9:30 AM  

• Second Grade Awards: May 25: 9:30 AM 

• Fourth Grade Awards: May 26: 9:30 AM 

• Third Grade Awards: May 27: 9:30 AM 

• Kindergarten Graduation May 28:  9:30 AM @ SES Cafeteria 

• May 28: Last Day of School for Students 

Mrs. Hart  

 


